
Public Hearing 

Please note that the Town of Bethel 

Select Board will hold a public hearing 

on Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at 6 

P.M. at the Town Office Meeting Room, 

19 Main Street, Bethel, Maine to 

consider an Entertainment Permit 

application for the Bethel Regional 

Airport Bethel Fall Fly In Event October 

7th 2023 located at 113 North Road 

Bethel Maine.  Live Music and/or a DJ 

will be present.  Residents are 

encouraged to visit our website or 

contact the Town Manager at 207-824-

2669 for more information. 

 


